
 

 

    

 

Have you got that January feeling? The ‘Friends of Tanners Brook’ are excited to bring to 

you a chance to beat the January blues with ‘Crazy Hair Day’.  

For one day only, Tuesday 23rd January, we are giving the children the option of coming into 

school with a ‘crazy’ hairstyle.  

How crazy will your hair be? Gel, chalks, glitter, ribbons anything goes!  

Here are some amazing ideas to give you a little inspiration but please be as creative as you 

like. 

     

 

We have set a suggested donation of £1 per child with all funds raised going towards much 

needed equipment in the new ‘Pine Room’. A dedicated space for children who benefit from 

working in a small group with resources to support their emotional and sensory wellbeing. 

Money can be handed to your childs class teacher on the day  

Children must wear normal school uniform as this is NOT a dress down day. 

We can’t wait to see all of your wonderful creations. Have fun!  


